
NEWS RELEASE FROM NEW DURHAM SOLID WASTE FACILITY AND TRANSFER STATION 

  BEGINNING 
MONDAY 

   AUGUST 26, 2013 
 

NEW 
DISPOSAL AERA 

FOR 
   ALUMINUM CANS 

 
ALUMINUM CANS 

WILL BE DISPOSED OF  
INSIDE VERTICLE BALER, 

LOCATED INSIDE THE RECYCLE BUILDING 
VERTICLE BALER IS LOCATED NEXT TO THE BALER USED FOR CARDBOARD.   

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for your 
supporting 

New Durham’s Recycling 
Program 

From; 
The Solid Waste Crew 


